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Book Fair

A big thank you to all who supported our recent book fair.  Approximately £500 was raised
Poppy Appeal 2019 
Poppies will be on sale first two weeks of           
November.  Please support this worthwhile charity
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The cost of milk for November will be £4.20
Parent Interviews
A big thank you to all parents who attended parent interviews last month.  We as a school are aiming to raise the academic achievements of our children but 
we can only do this successfully with you support.

Many thanks again.

Pupil of the Month
Excellent Handwriting
Foundation Stage  Annie Martin/  

                             Ayria Burn

Key Stage 1           Evanna Kelly/

                             Erin Dawson
Key Stage 2          Michael Green/

                             Ethan Kelly  
Flu Vaccine
Flu Vaccine will take place in school on Wednesday 7th  November
Tandragee Pupil Experience Day
Tandragee Junior High will be having their ‘Experience Day’ on Friday 8th November for P7 pupils only.  During the day pupils will have the opportunity to sample what life is like as a Year 8 pupil in Tandragee Junior High.  They will take part in a variety of activities eg Home Economics,Technology, ICT, Art, Music/Drama, PE and Science.
Open Day
Our Open Day will be held on Thursday 28th November in the  Nursery and Main School from 2.00pm – 3.30pm
Board of Governors Report
If you require a copy of the Governor’s Report they can be collected from the school office from Monday 4th November.
Choir
P4-P7 pupils are invited to join Mrs Nelis for choir practice on Wednesday 6th November from 2.45pm – 3.30pm.  This club will run until Wednesday 11th December.  All pupils with a genuine interest in joining the choir please plan to attend.
Family Photo Night   
Thursday 7th November is our Family Photo Night.  Anyone wanting to avail of this opportunity please contact the school office as soon as possible.

Christmas Outing
P1-P7 pupils are all invited to attend a trip to Banbridge Cinema on Friday 20th December for a showing of Frozen 2.  Cost is £5.00 per child.  This includes a drink and popcorn.  The office is accepting payment for this outing during the month of November.  Please note if your child is unable to attend on the day your money will be refunded.  Money raised from our sponsored walk will pay for the transport on the day,

Sponsored Walk.

A big thank you to all who took part in our recent sponsored walk.  Please ensure all sponsor money is in no later than Friday 22nd November.  Many thanks for your continued support.

PTA

Thank you to all parents who helped make our Sponsored Walk and Sausage Sizzle possible.  A big thank you to all pupils who participated on the day .

Emergency
All pupils have been issued with a ‘In Case of Emergency’ card which you as a parent can fill in and make sure your child carry’s with them.  These cards were very kindly given to us by one of our governors Mr G Sergeant.
Special Assembly
We will be having a special visitor to our assembly on Tuesday 5th November to talk to our children about Remembrance Day and are inviting all children to come to school that day dressed as a uniformed service man/woman .  No money required. If your child is not dressing up please make sure they are in full school uniform.  Every child should wear a poppy.
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